
From: Laurie Hietter   
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:02 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>; Patrice Olds 
<polds@cityofsanmateo.org>; Amourence Lee <alee@cityofsanmateo.org>; Adam Loraine 
<aloraine@cityofsanmateo.org>; Lisa Diaz Nash <ldiaznash@cityofsanmateo.org>; Richard Hedges 
<rhedges@cityofsanmateo.org>; Rob Newsom <rnewsom@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: April 3rd Study Session on Measure Y Again? 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
 
We were stunned to learn the Council is having another study session on land use heights and how to 
address Measure Y in the General Plan update. The Council decided on these issues at the March 6 
meeting, and the notes were approved. The public confirmed their wishes to retain Measure Y in their 
comments at the March 6 meeting.  
 
The council has so many topics that need study sessions we are disappointed that the council is wasting 
time rehashing already-decided topics.  
 
We reiterate our support for maintaining Measure Y heights and densities. Please disregard the 
comments of non-residents asking for more height and density in San Mateo. The residents voted 
multiple times to limit heights and density. Please stop trying to overturn the will of the citizens.  
 
Thank you, 
Laurie and Randy Hietter 
 
 




